
Attention!!!!! 
Faculty and Staff that park 

in LOT A… 
 

 

Due to the fact that Campus Activities Board is 

bringing in carnival rides for this year’s Spring Fling 

which is scheduled for WEDNESDAY, MAY 2
nd

,  
 

Parking Lot A will have restricted 

parking from Saturday, April 28
th

 

– Wednesday, May 2
nd

.   
 

During this time period you can park 

in any student lot. 
 

Parking Lot A will re-open with full parking on 

Thursday, May 3
rd

. 
 

 
Campus Activities Board apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 


